
Message from the Headteacher 

 

 Welcome back to the summer term.  Hope you all had a lovely 

Easter Break.  The week began with Earth Day and the children had 

an assembly to learn more about climate change and some of the 

classes enjoyed some follow up activities.  Year six began their SATs 

breakfast club and it was great to see so many pupils  in attendance.  

It is wonderful to be able to celebrate the first 100% attendance 

from a class this year— Well done to the Merlins!  They will receive 

the attendance Owl in assembly. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Languages Day 

You will note from the previous newsletter 
and dates for the diary that this was to be 
held on 22/05/25. This date has now 
changed and we will hold Languages Day 
on Thursday 26th June. It will be a 
wonderful chance to celebrate the range 
of different languages spoken across our 
school community. Further details to 
follow. 

Summer Term Club Space 

Mondays—Y1/2—Gymnastics—FULL 

Tuesdays—Y5/6—Netball/Basketball— 2 spaces available 

Wednesdays—Y3/4—Athletics— 2 spaces available 

Fridays—KS2—Rounders— FULL  

If you would like to book a space, please visit your Arbor account. If 
you would like to be added to the waiting list for a club , that is full, 
please contact the school  office. 

Please note if you sign your child up for a club and they miss two 
consecutive sessions the place will be withdrawn and given to the first 
person on the waiting list. 

After School Club  

All afterschool clubs will be held in the school hall 
except for Friday Short Session— this will be held in 
the Wrens Classroom. You should collect your child 
from the  playground gate prior to 4.30. If you are 
collecting your child at or after 4.30, please collect 
from the school hall door. 

Wraparound care can be booked via your Arbor 
account. 

Please follow the ink for a refresh of how to do this: 

 

Goodbye & Good Luck 

This week we say goodbye and good luck to two of our staff 
members. Mrs Kaur who has been with in excess of 12 years. 
We wish you all the very best for your future. Miss Lee, who 
joined us in September 2023. She is off to fly the skies and we 
wish her all the best for her new adventure. Thank you for all 
your hard work. You will be missed. 

Hello & Welcome 

We would also like to say hello and welcome to two new 
members of staff. Mrs Ashraf who has joined KS1 as a 
teaching assistant and Miss Fullbrook who has joined upper 
KS2 as a teaching assistant. Welcome to the Lambs Lane 
family. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

Y1/2 
Gymnastics 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Netball/
Basketball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 
Athletics 

 
3.30—4.30 

KS2 
Rounders  

Yr 5 Trip to 
Reading 

town centre 
    

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS  95.7%  KINGFISHERS  95% 

 WOODPECKERS  99.2%  HERONS  93.7% 

 OWLS  91.5%  ROBINS  90% 

 MERLINS  100%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

 95.1% 




